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Member of Parliament for Reading West and Mid Berkshire
Speeding Traffic in The Street, Mortimer

Your views and experiences needed

Graham and Joan Bridgman
1 Gordon Palmer Close
Mortimer

READING

RG7 3PZ

Dear Graham and Joan

| am contacting you to seek your views about the need for measures to tackle speeding traffic on The Street
in Mortimer.

Residents have been in touch with me to share concerns about the impact that speeding traffic has for
pedestrians and other road users as well as to share the actions that they have already undertaken to
highlight this issue.

I want to support the work that has already been undertaken by local residents and build a case for action
to present to West Berkshire Council. So, | would be grateful if you could take a few minutes to complete
and return the survey on the back of this letter or alternatively you can complete it online at
oliviabailey.co.uk/mortimer-speeding

| also wanted to share my concern about the closure of the Post Office counter at the Co-op in Mortimer
and update you on what | have been doing. During the past fortnight, my team and | have been in contact
with both the Post Office and the Co-op regarding the closure. | am clear that there needs to be a Post
Office in Mortimer, and it is welcome that this assessment is shared by the Post Office and that they are
currently seeking applications to take over the running of the service.

| have met with the Co-op and they have confirmed that the cash machine will remain at the store and they
will be providing Paypoint services in store going forward which will allow customers to pay bills and top up.
However, if you have any particular concerns about access to banking, payment and postal services in
Mortimer or elsewhere in the constituency, please email me at olivia.bailey.mp@parliament.uk

How to keep in touch

If you would like to keep up to date with my activities as your MP you can also sign up to receive my weekly
e-newsletter, just scan the QR code below and fill out the form online.

If you need to contact me about an issue that is affecting you or you have a question about the
government’s policy, please email olivia.bailey.mp@parliament.uk and someone will be in touch, or write
to me at House of Commons, London, SW1A 0AA.

Thank you in advance for your help. Sign up to my
Best wishes email newsletter
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Olivia Bailey
Member of Parliament
Reading West and Mid Berkshire




